
PASO BASIN COOPERATIVE COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Paso Basin Cooperative Committee 
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, January 24, 2024, has been canceled. 
 
A Special Paso Basin Cooperative Committee meeting has been scheduled for 
Monday, January 29, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. at the Paso Robles Council Chambers, 
1000 Spring Street, Paso Robles, CA 93446. 
 
 
The next regular meeting is on Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. at the 
Paso Robles Council Chambers, 1000 Spring Street, Paso Robles, CA 93446. 
 
  


